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OCTOBER 7-12  is bring your Teddy Bear to class week.   We have fun 
activities planned with our Teddy’s.  One bear per student and if you forget, 
don’t worry….we will have plenty to share. 

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFO:  The emergency contact person in your parent 
portal needs to be someone other than the name on the account.  Many of you have 
the same name and number listed here.  Please log into your portal and update this 
information.  Another parent grandparent, family member or trusted friend should be 
listed incase we cannot reach you.

COSTUME DEPOSIT FOR OUR ANNUAL JUNE RECITAL:  There is a $75 
costume deposit due for each class by the end of NOVEMBER.  The charge will be 
posted November 1 but payments can be made anytime up to November 30. Late 
payments will incur a $20 late fee.  If you are enrolled in autopay, no additional 
action is required.  Please let the office know if your dancer will NOT be participating 
in our June recital.  No costume will be ordered without a deposit.

HALLOWEEN WEEK IS OCTOBER 24-31  Students are welcome to wear 
halloween costumes to class this week (over leotard and tights).  Acro students 
please choose your costume wisely.  You must be able to perform in them.  Hair 
pieces, hats, gloves, mitts, and accessories do not mix well with Acro so leave all 
extra pieces at home.  Ten minutes prior to the end of each class we will invite 
parents in the studio to view the dance from the lobbies.  You are welcome to video 
your child but we ask that you do not post any videos or pictures that may include 
other students on social media.  Thank you. 

WE WILL BE CLOSING AT NOON ON OCTOBER 31.  NO EVENING CLASSES.

BAND APP:  Students can practice choreography from class at home using an app 
called “band”.  You can download the app on your device and once we have the links ready 
to go, you will be able to access the choreography from your parent portal.  This comes in 
handy the closer we get to recital or for any holiday dance they are working on.

NEW PARKING LOT coming soon!  The unfortunate part is that we can 
not be in the parking lot when they are working so we will be closed 
Tuesday November 5 through Sunday November 10.   
Tuition will be discounted appropriately for November.  Thanks for understanding. 


